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January 8, 2014

James Lam

Arts Development Office
625 Fisgard Street,
Victoria, BC V8W 1R7

Dear James:

On behalf of MediaNet I am writing to thank you, the CRD Arts Advisory Council
and the Arts Committee very much for your work, and for the CRD’s continuing
support for MediaNet.

The increase of $3000 we will receive is very encouraging for us, and will be useful
as we strive to expand our media arts programming.

We wish you all the best for the new year.

Sincerely yours,
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Peter Sandmark

Executive Director
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